
PAN AMERICAN PETROLEUM CORPORATION 
Post Office Box 68 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

December 6, 1965 '" 

File: VES-342-400 x 541.112 

Subject: Commingling of Production 
Hood Federal Lease With 
Federal "A" Lease - Bough 
Devonian Field - Lea 
County, New Mexico 

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 
Post Office Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

This has reference to our letter of November 30, 1965, 
wherein we submitted application for administrative approval 
for commingling the Hood Federal Lease and the Federal "A" 
Lease, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Attached herewith is a copy of approval of this commingling 
proposal from the United States Geological Survey. 

Youjcs very truly, 

V. E. Staley 
Area Superintendent 

JWM:la 

Attachment 



UNITED STATES 
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 
Drawer 1857 

Roswell , New Mexico 88201 

RECEIVED! 
PAN AMERICAS 

prr"-*£UJA COR& 

DEC 6 1S85 
H£-.:-"S, N. M* 

IN REPLY REFER TO I 

December 

Pan American Petroleum Corporation 
P. 0. Box 68 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. V. E. Staley ~™~ 

Gentlemen: 

Your letter of November 30 requests approval to commingle Devonian 
production from wells on leases New Mexico 0149958 and 0450847, 
sec. 13, T. 9 S., R. 35 E., Lea County, New Mexico. 

The method of commingling described is hereby approved. Form 
9-361, Monthly Report of Sales and Royalty, should show a l l meter 
readings together with the computations used in allocating pro­
duction to each lease. 

You are requested to notify our Hobbs office when the installation 
is completed so that a field inspection of the system can be made. 

Sincerely yours, 

Acting^Oil & Gas Supervisor 


